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Response to the email/letter received from Ian Hussein 
 
 
I write on behalf of the board of directors in response to the letter recently 
received via email from Ian Hussein.  
  
The board would remind members of the Bevan Britton report and the 
EGM called by the board where the content of the report was delivered. Since 
production of that report directors have worked on the recommendations 
made in respect of the governance of the Institute as per the wishes of 
members that engaged with the investigator and attended the EGM. 
  
On the specific matters contained in the recent newsletter that Ian Hussein 
mentions, the board will make no further statement and would remind him of 
the final paragraph of the recent newsletter. 
  
Finally, the board has no intention of making any comment on any staff matter 
therefore should any member have any specific complaints I would invite you 
to forward the same to the board. 
  
 

 
Martin Birch, Chairman 
On behalf of the board of Directors  
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